
To:                              12/26/18 
 

The Board of Zoning 
District of Columbia 
 
 
Subject: 1735 28th ST SE- Case No- 19872 - Request for reschedule the BZA hearing on 
03/13/2019 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
We would like to state that, the BZA hearing for 1735 28th St SE – Case no 19872 was 
scheduled on 02/13/2019. However, after reviewing our Architectural Plan by The Office 
of Planning, we were suggested to make some changes in the drawings and we need to 
attend the Executive and ANC meetings before the hearing which requires some more 
times. Therefore we would like to request the board to reschedule our hearing on 
03/13/2019.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
M. Sikder 
6500 Chillum PL NW 
Washington DC 20012 
Cell: 240-606-5305 
e-mail: sikder@district-properties.com 
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